
 
Dear parents/ guardians, 
 
Welcome to Week 8!   
 

First Zoom Assembly 
On Friday, Grades 3-6 held their first Zoom assembly. It was a lovely assembly expertly run by Mrs Aren and 5/6A 

(with assistance from Mr Albanese and Mr Sun). Students received their bronze, gold and silver awards class by 

class. I’d like to congratulate the students on their conduct during the assembly. After some initial excitement, 

 students settled and were very respectful participants. Infants will conduct their Zoom assembly this Friday. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Gold  Awards 

Allysha 3/4C 
  

Silver Awards 

Telma 5/6N 
Vanessa 5/6A 

Tamesis 5/6A 

Sara 5/6A 

Gabriel 5/6B 

Sara 5/6B 

Aydin 4/6T 

Jezil 3/4SB 

Ronny 3/4SB 

Takla 3/4SB 
Helen 3/4SB 

Muhammed 3/4K 

Pebbles 3/4A 

Ray 3/4C 

Namisha 3/4C 

  

  

  

  

Bronze Awards 

Jaden 5/6M 

Prerna 5/6M 

Lana 5/6N 

Nawar 5/6N 

Charbel 5/6N 

Fadi 5/6N 

Natanya 5/6N 

Maryam 5/6N 

Mary 5/6N 

Alexander 5/6N 

Shaymaa 5/6N 

Mirna 5/6N 

Solin 5/6N 

Linda 5/6N 

Ramel 5/6N 

Slvana 5/6N 

Ethan 5/6V 

Elmira 5/6V 

Elijah 4/5S 

Mariam 4/5S 

Ruby 4/5S 
Ella 4/5S 

Bronze Awards 

Georgina 5/6V 

Meghrig 5/6V 

Roukava 5/6V 

Demour 5/6K 
Maryam 5/6K 

Sydney 5/6K 

Tristan 5/6K 

Barkev 5/6K 

Vida 5/6K 

Gabriel 5/6K 

Andrew 5/6K 

Sara 5/6K 

Juh Mong 5/6A 

Vanessa 5/6A 

Annie 5/6A 

Tamesis 5/6A 

Mirna 5/6N 

Martin 5/6N 

Alex  5/6B 

Charlie 4/6T 

Martin 4/6T 

Becolla 4/5S 

Dominic 3/4C 

  

Bronze Awards 

Gabriel 3/4A 
Junior 3/4A 

Kelepi 3/4A 

Zainab 3/4A 

Emma 3/4A 

Sofia 3/4A 

Seevalina 3/4SB 

Natile 3/4SB 

Ronny 3/4SB 

Yonita 3/4SB 

Abdullah 3/4SB 

Joseph 3/4SB 

Ramsin 3/4SB 
Athraa 3/4SB 

Seyhan 3/4M 

Lawrence 3/4M 

Tamar 3/4M 

Kaitlyn 4/5S 

Serena 4/5S 

Romeo 4/5S 
Amli 4/5S 

Zainab 4/5S 

Helina 3/4C 

Bronze Awards 

Kevin 4/5S 

Ali 4/5S 

Jessica 4/5S 

Zachy 3/4K 

Muhammad 3/4K 

Ben 3/4K 

Alexandro 3/4K 

Maryam 3/4K 

Zachary 3/4K 

Braiden 3/4K 

Ben 3/4K 

Jessica 3/4K 

Eva 3/4M 
Shangguan 3/4M 

Angelina 3/4M 

May 3/4M 

Jacob 3/4M 

Ezella 3/4M 

Mia 3/4M 

Sanah 3/4M 

Tamar 3/4M 

Ayah 3/4A 

  



SCHOOL DATES TO REMEMBER  

Last day of Term  Friday 3rd July 

First day of Term  Tuesday 21st July 

 

 

 Library News 

 

We're looking for some children's story books, appropriate for ages 3-5, written in Vietnamese. If you have 

any good quality books suitable for this age that you are willing to donate to the school, we would love to 

have them. We will also accept books in our other languages that we study at our school (Chinese, Arabic, 

Assyrian, Spanish). Please drop them off in the box at the office. 

 
.  
 

Change of Clothing 

 

Spills and accidents can occur in school. Please send in a change of clothes for your child clearly marked 
with their names. 

 
 

       
Returning to Normal School Activities 
 
At the end of last week, the Department of Education announce further easing of restrictions. Schools are 
now able to conduct the following activities: 
 
For the remainder of this term onwards 
• Extra-curricular groups such as dance, choir and chess clubs can recommence practice 
• Therapists onsite (from Week 9) 
• Karate can return to using the hall outside of school hours (demonstrating compliance with health 

and safety requirements) 
• Assemblies for 15 minutes with no external visitors (as this is not practical we will continue with 

Zoom assemblies) 
• Day field trips to outdoor locations with no physical distancing requirements 
• School photos 

 
From Term 3 
• PSSA competitions will resume 
• Interschool competitions such as debating, public speaking 
• Incursions are permitted 
• Scripture and full Community Languages classes 
• P&C meetings – strong preference for online where possible (The P&C are currently looking into a 

Zoom meeting option) 
 
Excursions and camps are still on hold and will be reviewed in Term 3. At this stage, parents are still re-
quired to remain offsite, contacting the school via phone or email where necessary. Afternoon staggered 
pick up arrangements will remain in place for the rest of Term 2. 
 
 
Please stay safe. 
 
Regards 
 
Jodi Harris 
 
Relieving Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


